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CASTLE HILL PRIMARY SCHOOI CHPS FUNDRAISING FRIENDS

Castle Hill Primary School, Park Prewett Road, Rooksdown, Basingstoke, Hampshire, RG24 9XA

Tel: 01256 473777

Dear Parents of Castle Hill Rooksdown.

Wow what a school year it has been! We on fundraising friends hope you are all keeping safe and
well during these odd times. Normally at the end of the school year we would hold our AGM and then
update parents on what has been happening / going to happen in the new school year. We have
obviously had to postpone this until further notice. However, we still wanted to give you a brief
update.

This school year we have raised an incredible £3628.25. This has come from the Christmas fayre,
disco and the Mother’s Day present room so a massive thank you for your generosity. We also got
£704.42 from the co-op as we were their local charity partner.

We had plans to spend the money on purchasing an outdoor sound system and speakers along with
possible in-built tennis tables. Just before lockdown we were in the process of obtaining quotes ect.
We hope that come September or soon after we will be able to pick up where we left off.

We are always on the lookout for members to join our team and would love to welcome you. More
details on signing up will follow when we can resume meetings.

Even if you cannot attend our meetings or do not want to join, we would still like to involve the parents
on where and how the money is spent. once we are allowed back in the premises Please feel free to
place any suggestions inside our post box located in the doors just before reception.

Just one more note. we know some of you had paid for the April disco. we still have all of the details
of who paid so when discos resume, we will write to you to see if your child wants to attend the next
one or if you would like a refund.

All the team wish you a happy 6 weeks holiday and we look forward to seeing you all in September

Regards
CHPS Fundraising Friends.



